
Ms. Hannah Ro

(250) 782 - 4388

Contact Me
Please feel free to contact me with any questions, 

comments, or concerns you may have.

I am thrilled to welcome you and your 
child to Grade 4! This year marks an 

exciting chapter in your child’s 
educational journey, as they begin to 

step into the world of intermediate 
learning. Fourth grade is a time when 
students become more independent 

and confident. In our classroom, my most 
important goal is to create a safe, 

inclusive learning environment where 
every student feels respected, heard, 
and supported. I believe that when 

students feel a true sense of belonging, 
they are empowered to take risks and 

grow academically, socially, and 
spiritually. I look forward to partnering 
with you to ensure this year is not only 

memorable but truly meaningful for your 
child. Here’s to a wonderful year ahead, 

filled with learning, laughter, and 
celebrations. I can’t wait to learn and 

grow alongside your child!

Welcome to 4th Grade!

My Favorites

hro@cispg.ca

www.notredameschool.ca

About 
Me

Hello Families! 

My name is Hannah Ro, and I’m 
excited to be your child’s Grade 
4 teacher this school year. I grew 

up in Burnaby and spent most of 

my life there before moving to 

Dawson Creek last year with 

my husband.

I completed both my Bachelors 

of Science and Bachelors of 

Education at UBC, and received 

a Post-Bachelor’s Diploma in 
English Language Learners from 

Queen’s University. I began my 
teaching journey in high school 

Science and Chemistry, but 

eventually found my passion in 

teaching primary.

Food:

Drink:

Book: 

Movie:

Sport:

Subject:

Korean BBQ

Coffee

Harry Potter

Swimming

Ironman & Coco

Science


